
From: Alec Schramek <alecschramek@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 10:03 AM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: South Mitkof Land Sale 

 
Good morning, 
 
I've been trying to get more information from Mental health on the status of the land sale 
- and the implications of plating authority, as well as the expectations of the Borough. 
 
As I understand it, MH cannot proceed with the sale without your stamp of approval. Is 
there a foreseeable timeline for an outcome? What does the outcome look like? 
 
I heard there was a meeting recently. If there's something published that's up to date, 
please direct me - Or if someone wouldn't mind candidly describing the situation i'd 
really appreciate it. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
--  
- Alec Schramek 
www.alecschramek.com 
 
 

http://www.alecschramek.com/

